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Dear students

We invite you to participate in a competition “Look at my thoughts” organised by the HPP project.

HThe aim of it is to gather/collect the participants’ vision of the knowledge acquired during the course. The most
interesting and fascinating approaches will be published on the project website.

Therefore, we ask you to share your learning experience as a short summary, answering the following
question: What kind of inspiration does this course offer for the future Health Promotion?

The short summary should be more than 350 words long and we ask the author to add a photo that illustrates the
content.

Among all the participants 10 activity monitors will be given out. In addition to the lottery prizes, the project team
will award the winners of the following categories with a 5 power banks:

Especially striking photo
Very meaningful approach
Fully combined unity
Best copywriter
The sharpest pencil
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